
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

5. QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
 The Chairman mentioned the further correspondence received from Joerg Jozwiak, of Berlin, 

regarding the proposed interactive art work “Antipodes” proposed to be located at Barnett Park.  It was 
noted that a report on this topic would be provided to the Board. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


